
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Works location:  Spruce Street, Kirwan 

Flyer delivery date: Tuesday, 7 July 2020 

Townsville City Council has been successful in securing $24.5 million to 

improve Townsville’s infrastructure, parks and venues, as part of the Works for 

Queensland (W4Q) initiative by the Queensland Government. 

This program which is funded by the Queensland Government and delivered in 

partnership with Council, aims to assist Council’s to build better infrastructure 

and create and sustain jobs locally. 

Council has commenced the rollout of W4Q projects across the city and as part 

of this program; your suburb will receive the Spruce Street – Kerb and Channel 

Renewal Program and Road Reconstruction. 

The Spruce Street road works within the boundaries of Sandstone Drive and 

Peppertree Street are scheduled to commence on Tuesday, 14 July 2020 and 

are expected to take seven (7) weeks to complete (weather and conditions 

permitting). 

Pedestrian and vehicle access to properties will be maintained for most of the 

project; however minor restrictions will be required during the works. If your 

business or residence is affected, Council will provide 24 hours’ notice prior to 
any restrictions. 

Works may involve: 

• traffic management including traffic control and some road closures 

• closure of the footpath and some parking bays 

• safety fencing installed for pedestrian and vehicles 

• flashing lights 

• noise 

On your bin collection day, please ensure your bins are out by 6am to be 

collected. 

Normal work hours are 6am to 4pm Monday to Friday and 6am to 2pm on 

Saturday. In exceptional cases, work may be required outside these hours. 

Contact: Jason Wallace, Team Leader, Construction, Maintenance and 

Operations. 

 

 


